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From: sseeger@cinci.rr.com [mailto:sseeger@cinci.rr.com] 
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2016 2:53 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohlo.gov> 
Subject: Central Corridor Gas Pipeline Extension Project 

I am writing in the hopes that you can STOP Duke Energy from moving forward with their high-pressure 
natural gas transmission line, 30 inches in diameter, that runs through Blue Ash, Ohio. 

Please visit https://nopecincy.org/ for the many reasons why this pipeline through my neighborhood 
needs to be stopped. 

The final decision rests with the Ohio Power Siting Board, which is part of the state's Public Utilities 
Commission. The board staff will review Duke's application, and make recommendations to the Board 
members. 

Please help put a stop to this pipeline going through Blue Ash, Ohio. 

To try and keep this email short - Ask yourself If you would want Duke's pipeline going through your 
neighborhood? The answer is NO. Please help keep Duke Energy's pipeline going through mine. 

Thank you, 
Steve Seeger 
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This is to certify that the images appearing are an 
accurate and complete reprodisctioa of a case fils 
document deiivoped in the regular course of buainaiig. 
Technician ^ ^ ^ Pat^ Proce^ssed JUL 2 2 2016 
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